
Advance Notice 
January 11, 2017 
 
DISCUSSION/ACTION ITEMS 
 
 
Public Hearing with Regard to the 
Advisability of the Sale District-owned Property – Kuper 

 
 
Action to be taken:        Pursuant to RCW 28A.335.120 the Board will 

conduct a hearing to obtain public input on 
the advisability of the sale of District-owned 
real property. 

 
 
The District provided required notice of the public hearing, with notice published on 
December 29, 2016 and January 5, 2017 in the Issaquah Press.   The hearing was also published 
on the District’s website as a part of the Board’s agenda.  
 
Published Legal Notice:  
The Issaquah School District No. 411 Board of Directors hereby provides notice of the proposed 
sale of surplus School District property and a public hearing regarding the same.  The property 
consists of 0.89 acres and is located at 8400 136th Ave SE, Newcastle, Washington 98059 (Tax 
Parcel Identification No. 342405-9118).  The Board will hold a public hearing to discuss the 
proposed sale of the property on the 11th of January, 2017, at 7:00 p.m. at the Issaquah School 
District Administration Building, 565 NW Holly Street, Issaquah, Washington, 98027.  The public 
is invited to the hearing to provide comment and offer evidence for or against the propriety and 
advisability of the proposed sale.  For additional information, please contact Jacob Kuper at 425-
837-7016. 
 
The public will now be invited to provide comment and offer evidence for or against the 
propriety and advisability of the proposed sale.  Following the close of the Public 
Hearing, the Board may either affirm or reconsider its intent to sell the 0.89 acre(s) 
portion of the current Newcastle Elementary Property. 
 
Jacob Kuper, Chief of Finance and Operations will be available for questions. 
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